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June 4, 2020  
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 

Bi-Weekly Communication (Tuesdays and Thursdays) 
This letter is part of our bi-weekly communication in an effort to keep all of our families informed. Please continue to 
check your email inbox for messages from TCUSD on Tuesdays and Thursdays. As a reminder, any question or concern 
can be addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches (11am -1pm on Monday, Wednesday & Friday) 
We will continue to serve two Grab & Go lunches per child on each day for Monday and Wednesday and one lunch on 
Friday in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on Temple City Blvd. Please drive through and remain in your car. Any 
students who need to walk to the lunch service will be given special directions for picking up lunch. If a parent can show 
the student’s school ID card, we will serve the lunch to the adult on behalf of the student in case the student cannot be 
present. No ID card is necessary if the child is present. Our last day of lunch service will be Wednesday, June 10, 2020.  
No summer food service will be provided.  

 

Incoming 7th Graders: Mandatory Immunization  
This reminder is for parents of current 6th grade students headed to Oak Avenue Intermediate. The State of California 
requires that all 7th grade students have current immunizations required since Kindergarten and the Tetanus, Diptheria, 
Pertusis (Tdap) and Varicella booster shots. For more information please review the Shots for Schools website. If you are 
a parent of an incoming 7th grade student, please email Nancie Rodriguez, our District Nurse, at nrodriguez@tcusd.net 
with your scanned updated immunization records to include these booster shots.  
 

Yearbook (Oak & TCHS) and Cap and Gown Distribution 
We know many of you have inquired about yearbooks for Oak Avenue Intermediate and TCHS. As the pandemic has 
affected all of us, yearbook publishers, too, have had to juggle restrictions and closures. We cannot commit to exact 
delivery dates but we do plan to be able to distribute yearbooks between mid-June and the beginning of July. We will 
notify you when the dates for pick-up have been set. All graduating members of the Class of 2020 who purchased a cap 
and gown from Jostens will receive an email to their student account tomorrow regarding their scheduled pick-up time. A 
small selection of caps and gowns will be available for purchase from Jostens for those students who did not use the 
advanced purchase option. Students need to check their school emails tomorrow for more information. 

 

Planning for Next School Year Continues 
Please remember to offer us your valuable feedback by completing the survey for your school site. I have again included a 
letter from the Southern California Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics in case you had not had a chance to 
read it. I know many parents have appreciated the information. Gathering information about the pandemic may help you 
with this second survey as it asks you to prioritize and rate various elements considered in the decision-making process. At 
the end of the survey, your additional feedback is welcome. We appreciate your time and your input matters.  
 

Please complete this survey no later than 5pm on June 8, 2020.  
 

 English Chinese Spanish 
TCHS TCHS English Survey TCHS Chinese Survey TCHS Spanish Survey 

DDSLC DDSL English Survey DDSLC Chinese Survey DDSLC Spanish Survey 

Oak Oak English Survey Oak Chinese Survey Oak Spanish Survey 

Emperor Emperor English Survey Emperor Chinese Survey Emperor Spanish Survey 

Longden Longden English Survey Longden Chinese Survey Longden Spanish Survey 

Cloverly Cloverly English Survey Cloverly Chinese Survey Cloverly Spanish Survey 

La Rosa La Rosa English Survey La Rosa Chinese Survey La Rosa Spanish Survey 
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